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NoQ1 Do you consider the Local Plan is Legally
Compliant?

NoQ2 Do you consider the Local Plan is Sound
(positively prepared, effective and Justified)

South of East HanneyIf your comment(s) relate to a specific site within
a core policy please select this from the drop down
list.

Q4 Please give details of why you consider the Local Plan is not legally compliant or is unsound or
fails to comply with the duty to co-operate. Please be as precise as possible. If you wish to support
the legal compliance or soundness of the Local Plan or its compliance with the duty to co-operate,
please also use this box to set out your comments.

I am writing to object to the planning application to build 200 new houses to the south east of East
Hanney.  This area is frequently flooded, hence the fact that there is an old mill there.  The land is also
of archaeological interest. Has there been an environmental impact report done.? There are otters
and voles there and possibly other species. The traffic on the A338 is already very congested and this
will only get worse with these extra houses. Already all the children from the village have to be driven
to Harwell to school. In view of all these facts I hope this plan goes no further.
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